[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Please exclude my email and surname on the public website for data protection reasons - thank you

Dear planning team,

I object to the **changes to the exterior materials (brick)** at the front facade in the attached application. I urge you to keep the materials and look as it is currently from the street view.

First of all, I would like to indicate that the house is in a conservation area (contrary to what is stated in the design statement). I live opposite the house. The adjoining attached house is built in the same style with the same materials and exterior look. See attached picture. Also, the houses are a nice copy of the lower built houses (2-story) in the street that were built in the 1960s following the bombing in the street (and continuing Belsize lane) who are all the same in character and style.

I believe it would negatively impact the look and feel of the street and not be in line with the adjoining house and the other houses in the street that are built in the same style. I do favour the return of the copper roof as the other houses have, but I object to the use of brick and removal of the current mix of wooden cladding and tiles (? see picture) as the house currently has.

Thank you Fleur

